redbricks | school

SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No 14 30/10/2017
To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Invitation for the Mega Project

Dear Parents,
Greetings for the Day!!

We are happy to announce that we will be displaying children’s work from the
project “Art Immersion - Art as a way of Inquiry and Learning” at Kanoria Art
Gallery on 3", 4" & 5% November from 4:30 pm to 7:00 pm.

Please find the Formal Invitation enclosed.

To enable the teachers to prepare for the display of the exhibition, the Pre-school
children will observe a Holiday on 03" November, 2017 (Friday).

We are excited for this exhibition and look forward to seeing you visit the same
with your children, family members and friends.

Sincerely,

§ . Chakad

Mrs. Sharmistha Chaktaborty
Principal- Preschool
Redbricks School



